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The Florida Review provides one of the highest impact learning environments in the Department 
of English, granting undergraduate (and graduate) students hands-on training and experience in 
the operation of a professional national publication in the areas of editing, proofreading, 
production and layout, marketing, and management. These are vital career-oriented skills for 
English majors, and this project will extend that opportunity to more students in English and 
across the college while raising the profile and reach of the publication and of students’ 
contributions. One project goal is to revamp the The Florida Review internship course to take 
advantage of 21st-century innovations in the publishing field. These include wider printing and 
online publishing options, as well as greater connections to visual elements and the other arts, 
and engaging faculty and students from those areas of expertise.  
 
 


